
 

April 4, 2023 

 

Dear Family Partnership Charter School Academic Policy Committee: 

 

This is notice, in accordance with Provision 18 of the Charter School Contract (“Contract”) 
between the Family Partnership Charter School (“FPCS”) and the Anchorage School District 
(“District”) dated December 6, 2021, that the District is terminating the Contract.  Termination 
of the Contract will become effective on May 4, 2023. 

At its meeting on April 3, 2023, the District’s School Board voted to terminate the Contract 
because of FPCS’s breaches of the charter, and violations of law and board policy, as well as 
other good cause, as discussed in Board Memo #129 and the Board’s deliberations at the 
meeting.  FPCS will remain open as a school and the District will transition it into an alternative 
correspondence school.   

 

Respectfully, 

 
Jharrett Bryantt, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 
Anchorage School District 

 

 

 

 

 

 


